WMS Newsletter
February 2015
	FEBRUARY

	MONDAY
	TUESDAY
	WEDNESDAY
	THURSDAY
	FRIDAY

	2
Home & School Meeting
7:00pm
	3

	4

	5
“Yellow Day” for Suicide Prevention
	6
Report Cards Go Home


	9
Staff Appreciation Week
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Grade 7 Skiing

PSSC Meeting
7:00pm


	10
Staff Appreciation Week

Rotary Book Reveal
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	11
Staff Appreciation Week

Scholastic Book Fair

8:00am-3:00pm

Grade 8 French Immersion

Dessert Auction

7:00pm

	12
Staff Appreciation Week

Grade 8 Skiing

Scholastic

Book Fair

8:00am-7:00pm

Parent-Teacher Meetings

4:00pm-8:00pm

	13
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS

Staff Appreciation Week

Scholastic Book Fair
8:00am-12:00pm
Parent-Teacher Meetings

9:00am-2:30pm

	16
Rob McLeod Bullying Assembly and Frisbee Workshop

	17
Rob McLeod Frisbee Workshop

French Immersion Parent Information Meeting at WHS
6:30pm
	18
Wellness Day
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	19

	20


	23

	24

	25
Winter Carnival
	26
Winter Carnival

School Dance
7:00pm-9:00pm
	27
Winter Carnival


Report Cards and Parent/Teacher Meetings

Report cards will be sent home on Friday, February 6.  Parent/Teacher meetings will be held on February 12 from 4:00pm to 8:00pm and on February 13 from 9:00am to 2:30pm.  There will not be classes for students on Friday, February 13.  Ongoing information regarding the K-8 Report Card Pilot is posted to the ASD-W website under Parent Section, Report Card Pilot (http://web.1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Report-Card/Pages/default.aspx).  A link to a parent achievement report survey is available on the ASD-W website as well.  The survey may be completed online or it can be downloaded and sent to the attention of Dianne Kay, ASD-W School District.  If requested, printed copies will be available at the Office of the Superintendent by contacting 1-506-444-4035.  Parents may call collect if necessary.
HPV Clinic
Public Health was originally booked to come to Woodstock Middle School for the 3rd HPV Clinic on Friday, February 27.  Since that date is just before March break, Public Health will now be having the 3rd HPV Clinic at the school on Wednesday, March 25.
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Scholastic Book Fair
The Scholastic Book Fair will take place in the school library on February 11-13.  A large selection of French and English books will be available in a variety of levels.  The fair will be a great opportunity for you to purchase reading material for yourself, your child, and your family!  For every $10 that is spent at the book fair, our school will receive $6 in free books/resources from Scholastic!  Each class is scheduled to visit the book fair on the 11th or the 12th.  It will also be open to the public the evening of the 12th and the morning of the 13th.
2015-2016 French Second Language-“Making the Choice” Presentations and Registration
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On Thursday, February 17, there will be a meeting for parents who wish to learn more about the French Second Language Programs that will be offered in the 2015-2016 school year.  The meeting will take place at 6:30pm at Woodstock High School.  Parents who wish to enroll their children in the Grade 3 Entry or Grade 6 Entry French Immersion Programs will be required to complete the electronic registration form located on the ASD-W website (www.asdw.nbed.nb.ca).  If you do not have access to a computer, please contact Janice Webber (506-444-4035) to complete the registration.  Collect calls will be accepted.  The deadline for registration is February 27, 2015.  Please contact Janice Gagnon, French Second Language Coordinator (325-4567) for more information.

Rob McLeod Bullying Assembly
Rob McLeod, holder of 5 Guinness World Records, will be visiting WMS on February 16-17 to speak with students about bullying, learning to overcome challenges, following their passion, and setting and achieving goals.  He will also be leading Frisbee workshops.
Grade 8 FI Quebec Trip Fundraiser-Dessert Auction

The Grade 8 French Immersion classes will be hosting a dessert auction in the school gymnasium on Wednesday, February 11, at 7:00pm.  Carvell’s Auctioneering will be auctioning off desserts as a fundraiser for the Grade 8 FI trip to Quebec.  Thank you in advance for your support!
Drama Fees

There are a number of students who are participating on the drama team who have not paid the $50.00 activity fee.  These fees are due now and can be paid at the office.
Winter Weather
Winter weather is here.  All students should have indoor shoes and should not be wearing outdoor boots to class.  Please remind your child to dress appropriately as it is getting much colder out and with a 20-minute outside break at noon they need to be dressed warm.
Leaving During the School Day
Any student who needs to leave during the instructional day for an extra-curricular activity, with someone other than their parent and/or guardian, must give the office a signed note from home before leaving.  The person who is picking up the student must sign him/her out at the office.
Noon Break
Walking students who wish to go home for lunch (within reasonable walking distance) must bring a note from the parent/guardian indicating permission to do so.  No other student(s) may leave the school grounds at noon unless accompanied by their parent/guardian.
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